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Attendance last week (8.3.24—14.3.24) 
 
(Whole School Target—97%) 
 
Barn Owls – 97.9% 
Hawk Owls-95% 
Eagle Owls– 97.1% 
 
Year to date (whole school)—96.51% 

Bag 2 School Collection 
 
https://bag2school.com/how-it-works 
 
We are looking to do our bit for the environment and 
raise money for the school!  
 
Could you please have a good sort out of clothes and 
textiles and put anything you can let go of in a black bin 
liner or similar? (The link above will help you with the 
details if you are unsure of what you can donate). Keep 
your bag in a safe place, ready to bring to school for 
Monday 25th March (please note the change of date) 
when the bags will be collected and weighed.  
Simple!  

Cross Country results  
Monday 11th March Pool Academy 
 
We are so proud of the Garras children who 
qualified for the Peninsula Finals at Pool 
Academy on Monday 11th 
March.  
 
Well done to  
everyone who took part in 
the finals and gave 100% 
effort!  

Red Nose Day 2024 
 
We were delighted with the range of silliness that our  
children brought to school with them today!!  
 
Mrs Godwyn was especially glamorous and silly to boot!  
 
Comic Relief is a 
wonderful  
charity that 
makes such a  
difference to the 
lives of so many. 
Thanks to you all 
we have raised 
£110.00.  
THANK YOU!!! 
 

New football kit for the girls  
 
We have managed to secure funding for 
some new kit for our girls football team. It 
arrived this week and the girls were very 
keen to try it on for size!!  

 
 

Easter Service Thursday 28th March 
 
We are fast coming to the end of the spring term, and 
wanted to update you on a couple of things.  
 
We will be  holding our  Easter service at Mawgan Church 
on Thursday 28th March at 2pm. We will take the children 
from school, but ask parents to collect their children from 
the church.  
 
Please be reassured that any children not collected from 
the church after the service will be returned to school for 
normal pick up.  
 
FROGS will be holding their annual 
Easter egg hunt too, on the morning 
of the 28th. If the weather is poor, we 
will hand the school over for an  
indoor hunt! 

http://www.garras.cornwall.sch.uk
https://bag2school.com/how-it-works


 

 

 

 

PE Kit 
 

IMPORTANT!! 
 

Can you please make 
sure that your 

child’s PE kit (PE 
shirt, shorts/
leggings and  

plimsolls/trainers 
please) is in school 
at all times? Thank 

You! 

Mawgan Rec field 
 
Some of the staff have noticed parents and children 
who have parked at the rec car park, then walking 
out of the park and using the pavement.  
 
It has been quite wet recently and there has been a 
lot of standing water on the path at times, but it’s 
also possible that some of our newer families may 
not know about it.   
 
The path around the playground field was  
specifically purchased and installed for school  
families to use, whether they are parked in the car 
park or walking from the Mawgan direction. The 
path goes right around the field and opens up back 
on the pavement.  
 
(In case you didn’t know!!) 

DIARY DATES 

Fri 15 Mar GAMES CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Mon 18 Mar DRAW IT CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Tue 19 Mar Y6 Forest School all day 

Tue 19 Mar SPORTS CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Wed 20 Mar Mrs Rayner/Mrs D out – Mrs Evans supply 

Wed 20 Mar Y6 SATS CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Thu 21 Mar Mr Sturges out - training 

Thu 21 Mar NO FILM Club today 

Fri 22 Mar GAMES CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Mon 25 Mar Bags 2 School – collection day! *DATE 

Mon 25 Mar DRAW IT CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Tue 26 Mar Barn Owls Forest School am 

Tue 26 Mar SPORTS CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Wed 27 Mar Y6 SATS CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Thu 28 Mar Easter Egg Hunt am 

Thu 28 Mar Easter Service @ Mawgan Church 2pm 

Thu 28 Mar No FILM CLUB today 

29 Mar-12 Apr EASTER BREAK 

More dates on the school website… 

Parking and turning 
 
We have shared concerns many times on the newsletter 
about parking/turning on the road outside the school.  
 
We have been notified that there have been issues too, 
with parents and visitors using Skyburriowe Lane for 
turning. 
 
We take safety very seriously, for our parents, visitors 
and children, but we must also be safe and considerate 
to our neighbours, both on St Keverne Road, and in  
Skyburriowe Lane.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation.  
 


